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THE DELTA KAPPA GAMMA SOCIETY INTERNATIONAL

GARDEN CITY LIVONIA WAYNE/WESTLAND

Volume 4, Number 2 January, 1984

February Meeting

SEXISM IN TEXTBOOKS

with
Grace Kachaturoff
Elliot School Library
7:30  February 8

Bring an appetizer or dessert

Notes from Membership Chairperson: Barb Broadley

"Membership Growth----- You Can Make It Happen."

We are well on our way towards attaining the State goal.
Six prospective members have been invited to our February
Orientation meeting. They all possess the high qualities of
character and professionalism we want to promote as Delta Kappa
Gamma members. Four candidates are from the Wayne-Westland area
and two from Livonia. These prospective members are involved in
education at a variety of levels; elementary amnd secondary,
general and special education, and media specialist. If they
Join, Gamma Alpha chapter will attain the cross section of
members encouraged by Alpha Iota State.

Thank you for your excellent recommendations.

Attention Committee Heads:

Your committee reports are due in the state office by
February 1, 1984.



INFORMATION FLEAS

Flan to attend an important and informative meeting. Our
February 8th meeting will include guest speaker, Grace Kachaturoff,
orientation of new members, and election of officers.

March 1l4th--International Night with Gamma Camma
Lowell Jr. High 6:00 p.m.
Marcia will have more details.
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***x%%*Be sure to call a hostess when you can not atteng#s®%%%

a meeting. It really helps for planning.
VOTE 1984-1986 Bienium Slate of Chapter Cfificers
VOTE Earbara Broadley Fresident
Fat Lzarman First Vice-Fresident
VOTE Fran Saensz Second Vice-rresident
Georgie wWatson Recording Secretary
VOTE Debbie Ervin Corresponding zecretary

Flease correct Fat Arent's address in the yearbook,.

38620 Morningstar

=)
*)

P2

)

DID YOU KNCw?777277 27

Barb skied up North during the vacation and never met another
DKG sister on the trail, Maybe her pin wasn't showing!!

Carol enjoyed dMay in December again this year.

Evelyn did not buy all the food this yecar at our auction.

ARE YOU STILL KEEPING YOUR NEW YEAR'S RESOLUTIONS?7777
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NOVEMBER AUCTION

Again it was a resounding success_$813,75 !! We are
very talented members to create items that other members will
purchase, Or is it that we are big spenders! Either way it

was an enjoyable, profitable evening.

JANUARY SEMINAR

Ken Johnsor of - Redford Day Treatment Center spoke on assertive

discipline with children. Children must realize that ncgative be-.
haviors will precipitate specific punishments. After classroon
rules are extablish, then an hierarchy of disciplines should bLe
clearly outlined for the children, As the punishments increase in

intensity, the principal and parents should be involved.

See you in February,

Carol and Barb

m =)
Would you call my teacher and see if she can get
along without me today?”



